
2025 World Galloway Conference 

We send you our greetings from the American Galloway Breeders 
Association (AGBA). It is great to be here with fellow Galloway 
enthusiasts! Thank you to all who took their time and eƯort to plan 
and make this conference happen. 

The American Galloway Breeders Association is remaining active 
promoting the benefits of Galloways, providing the registrations and 
maintaining pedigree records.  

The AGBA sponsors 2 Galloway shows each year. The National 
Western Stock Show held in January at the Stock Show Grounds in 
Denver, Colorado. If you ever get a chance to attend this show, do 
so. It has been held for over 120 years in the same area in Denver. 
Galloways were one of the original breeds that exhibited there at the 
first NWSS. We are expecting a good turnout of exhibitors at the 
2026 show. The other show is the World Beef Expo held in 
September in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. We are expecting a good 
turnout of exhibitors for this one as well. 

The AGBA now has a Riggit section of our herd book. This was 
created after a lengthy discussion of the committee of White 
Galloway breeders and Riggit supporters. The committee presented 
this section to the board of directors and it was approved in the fall 
of 2023. The AGBA is also looking at other items or issues to update 
in order to keep the AGBA a viable organization. The AGBA will be 
publishing a North American Semen and Embryo Catalog that will 
be available later in the Spring of2025. 

We are looking forward to gathering with all of you at this 
conference. It is always great to meet and visit other Galloway 
Breeders! 

Thanks for being here! 

From the American Galloway Breeders Association. 

 


